
I strongly object to the installation of a proposed new mobile phone tower in John Fisher Park, 
North Curl Curl on the following grounds;

- the whole exercise would create a marginally faster 4G and later 5G network at huge cost to 
public health and environment

- emissions from the tower threaten the health of the general public and in particular the adults 
and children who play sport in the area

- it would adversely impact the many thousands of children in schools in this area and during 
their travel to and from school and sporting events. Children are more vulnerable to the 
damaging affects of radiation

- adults and children regularly use the area for general exercise and health purposes

- the proposed addition of small cell antennae dotted at regular intervals from the tower will 
mean that radiation will infiltrate public and personal/private space thereby making it impossible 
to avoid exposure

- Scientific studies have found that exposure to Electro Magnetic Radiation can cause a litany 
of illnesses from headaches and depression to cancers

- degradation of the environment impacts adversely on humans, flora and fauna.

I believe that independent studies should be carried out in line with standards of scientific 
research to at least meet the requirements of the World Health Organisation and the Australian 
Radiation Protection and Nuclear Safety Agency.

Health of people and the environment should take precedence over the relentless march of 
advanced technology.

Delma Latimer
North Curl Curl
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